[bookmark: _GoBack]Minutes from Inclusive Classroom Subcommittee
12/4/14 8:15-9:15 a.m. MAC C311
Present: Kate Burns (Chair), Jen Lanter, Kris Vespia, Regan Gurung, David Voelker, Lynn Niemi, Liz Peterson
Excused: Adolfo Garcia, Adrianne Fletcher, Dan Meinhardt, Christin DePouw, Camara Wallace, Lorenzo Lones, Grace Vecchie

1. Regan provided an overview of the Campus Climate survey administered last year.  The survey found that minority students were not less satisfied with their education at UWGB, but they were more likely to leave UWGB and report a less comfortable classroom climate.  Regan also stated that he had put together a final report last year with action items in his role as chair (attached).  

2. The group mentioned the need for discussion with other campus group about what they were doing related to diversity.  For example, there is an online inclusive excellence self-evaluation instrument that could be adapted to the classroom.  The enrollment working group has been discussing some of these issues in their work on retention.  The Inclusive Excellence website is now up and running and may act as a way to share information.

3. Upcoming conference opportunities were discussed.  Jen reported that the theme for the 2016 Faculty Development Conference will be Inclusive Excellence.  Stacie reported that the Green Bay school district will be sponsoring a White Privilege Conference in 2017.  

4. Liz provided a student perspective on classroom climate issues.

5. We discussed various initiatives that may be useful (e.g., a system in place to report bias; updating faculty and staff knowledge about diversity; videos of student experiences on the inclusive excellence website), as well as how to increase motivation for faculty and staff to attend presentations.
